
 
 

 

CAN YOU HELP?
Case #114  Lloyd rescued two dogs, a 
six-month-old brother and sister mixed breed, 
from a really bad situation. He doesn’t have 
much extra to work with but wants to keep 
these two dogs and give them a safe home. 
SNAP’s cost to fix them is $140.   

Case #115  Miranda is a single parent with 
two children and had three stray female cats 
show up about the same time. She already 
has two cats that are fixed and would like to 
go ahead and keep the strays if she can get 
assistance with the spays. The cost for the 
three cats is $165. 

Case #116  Beth is disabled and was given 
a small female dog and a female cat as 
companions. She has a guardian who can 
help her with the basic care, but she still 
needs help fixing them. SNAP’s cost is $125. 

If you can help fix any of these animals, 
please send your donation to:

 

No amount is too small. It all adds up to 
do great things! You can specify which 
case you would like to contribute to. In 

the event the case you specify has 
already been helped by another caring 
donor, your contribution will be used to 
help a different but equally in-need pet 

owner. Thank you for your support!

SNAP
PO Box 14354

Springfield, MO 65814

Thank you SNAP supporters!
In a year that has been so unique we 

would like to take the time to say thank 
you for everyone’s continued support. We are 
proud to report that we have been able to 

continue providing service to the community 
without disruption. Most of our veterinary 
clinics continued to provide spay/neuter 
assistance with curbside drop-offs and 
since the volunteers with SNAP have 

worked from home for twenty years, we 
were able to continue with no adjustment. 

F inancially we did lose out on our two main 
events, Artsfest and Cider Days but are 

ready to sell bandanas for the 2021 events.
 

One of our clients wrote, “I can’t thank you 
enough for the great work you do and how 
many people and pets you have helped. Y ou 
have been a blessing to us and an answer 

to our prayers. We are so grateful.”

From all the volunteers at Spay Neuter 
Assistance Program we thank you and wish 

you a beautifu l holiday season! Have a 
blessed and healthy 2021!
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SNAP is a Missouri 501(c) (3) non-profit corporation.
If you are not currently receiving the SNAP newsletter via email, you may 

provide your email address to us at spayneuter123@gmail.com
Contact us at: SNAP  •  PO Box 14354  •  Springfield, MO 65814  •  417.823.7627

www.snap123.org  • email: spayneuter123@gmail.com

Thank you for your support and contributions! 

Please like our page and share our mission on Facebook! 

We need your support!
SNAP’s mission is to eliminate the need for euthanasia in our community’s animal shelters, to 

reduce the number of homeless animals, and to educate the public about the 
importance of spay/neuter. 

We cannot accomplish our mission without donations. Please donate online or return this 
form for specific designations or for more information. 

Name  ___________________________________________________________________ Phone  ________________
Address  _________________________________________________________________________________________
City  ________________________________________________________ State ______________ Zip _____________
Email ____________________________________________________________________________________________

  _____ I want to  help! Please send information about becoming a SNAP volunteer.
  _____ I want ot support SNAP’s work with the enclosed tax-deductible donation.
  _____ Please accept a donation in memory of _________________________________.
  _____ I would like to set up a monthly gift as an automatic withdrawal. Please contact me!
  _____ Please apply my donation to Case #_______ on page 1 of this newsletter.

Mail to:  SNAP  •  PO Box 14354  •  Springfield, MO 65814  •  417.823.7627
www.snap123.org  • email: spayneuter123@gmail.com
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SNAP has established a fund at Community Foundation of the Ozarks (CFO) as part of their 
Agency Partners program. Being part of this program benefits SNAP in many ways. Not only are 

we exposed to CFO’s extensive donor network, but we are also eligible for fundraising 
opportunities, networking, and other perks, including accepting online donations. 

If you would like to make an online donation for our CFO fund, please follow these simple steps:
 • Visit the CFO website at www.cfozarks.org
 • Click on the GIVE ONLINE link at the top of the home page
 • Designate the amount of your donation
 • Under GIFT DESIGNATION, select OTHER from the drop-down menu
 • In the space provided for OTHER DESIGNATION enter “SNAP”
 • Enter your contact and donation information, then click on the DONATE NOW button.

Community Foundation of the Ozarks
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